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REPUBLIC OF ECUADOR

MISSION OF ECUADOR TO THE
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

No. 4-2- 78 /07
The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the OAS General Secretariat–Working Group to Negotiate the Draft Declaration of Panama, “Energy for Sustainable Development”–and has the honor to propose two paragraphs for consideration and inclusion in the Draft Declaration:
PROPOSED PARAGRAPH ON THE SALE OF OIL RESERVES

“To underscore the need to promote innovative financing mechanisms that, on the basis of the preservation of historical natural assets and non-exploitation of nonrenewable natural resources, the use of which contributes to climate change, will make it possible to obtain financial resources for sustainable development based on the use of renewable energy, through the issuance of “bonds for petroleum or gas reserves,” among other measures, in biodiversity-rich areas, and the innovative application of mechanisms for clean development.”
PROPOSED PARAGRAPH ON PUBLIC TRANSPORTATION OPERATING ON NONPOLLUTING ENERGY 
“To highlight the importance of furthering the development of technologies conducive to the widespread use of biofuels or nonpolluting forms of energy in the public and private transportation system, and to promote the use of public transportation based on said technologies as a principal means of transportation, in order to reduce CO2  emissions and their impact on climate change.”
The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the OAS General Secretariat–Working Group to Negotiate the Draft Declaration of Panama, “Energy for Sustainable Development–the renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., April 27, 2007
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